From: Trevor Dixon 
Sent: 16 September 2015 07:40
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: FW: IE report for nSoA for Islip CE Primary School

Hi Linda,

Further report from Brian Hemsworth attached on the additional information submitted by ERM in respect of the school at Islip.

Brian has confirmed  that the assessment by ERM is robust and no further mitigation is required. 

Trevor

Trevor Dixon
Team Leader - Environmental Protection
South Northamptonshire Council and Cherwell District Council
01327 322279
trevor.dixon@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk   www.cherwell.gov.uk
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From: BRIAN HEMSWORTH [mailto:brian.hemsworth@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 15 September 2015 17:40
To: Trevor Dixon
Subject: IE report for nSoA for Islip CE Primary School

Dear Trevor 
Please find attached my addendum to my supplementary report for Section E. This addendum deals only with the assessment carried out for Islip CE Primary School and its conclusions are consistent with the contents of my e-mail to you dated  25 August 2015.
I trust this will be sufficient for the Planning Officers to assess the noise report against Planning Condition 19 but if you have further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
best regards
Brian
FIOA, CEng, BSc
Brian Hemsworth Noise Consultant LLP 
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